February 8, 2021

Dear Janelle,
Two things to ask of you today.

I need a simple letter from the Willard Community Center acknowledging the delivery and installation of
the new Blessing Box Pantry and Tiny Library as a donation gift. This is documentation needed for my
itemized YR 2021 tax return. | paid Larry Lum for the materials for the boxes as my donation gift on
behalf of Pack 55 and Troop 55. Please see the invoice and check copies enclosed. Larry Lum and Roger
Rezac donated their ingenuity, labor, and garage shop to fabricate and install the Blessing Box and Tiny
Library. They both had a great time contributing to the Willard Center.

Looking at the Willard Community Center website this morning | noticed you have a very fine Board of
Directors. If appropriate, would you please consider me for membership someday on the Board of
Directors? | have previous and current experience as a board member of the Wachiska Audubon
Society, Lincoln, NE, and the Cornhusker Council BSA, Walton, NE.

| have 25 years industry and business ownership experience, 28 years military officer experience, and 30
years UNL/UNMC academic faculty experience, still working full-time and a believer in creative servant
leadership. Some of my friends claim | have lived more than one lifetime. | just point to my electrical
engineer dad who just retired a little over a year ago at age 96. Dad still has all of his marbles and he’s
bored!

Thank you, Janelle for allowing the Scouts, Larry, Roger, and me to contribute to the progress and well-
being of the Willard Community Center.

Best regards,

Q..



